
  

 

REF: ADVPR 21 – 076 dated 30 JUL 2021 
 

 
PAL TO COMPLY WITH PH GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES FOR AIR TRAVEL  

DURING METRO MANILA ECQ & HEIGHTENED GCQ 
 
 

For the Metro Manila area, the Philippine Government has extended a heightened General Community 
Quarantine (GCQ) until August 5, 2021, and has imposed an Enhanced Community Quarantine (ECQ) effective 
August 6 until August 20, 2021.  
 
Accordingly, for the heightened GCQ and ECQ periods until August 20, domestic travel to and from Manila will 
be limited only to essential travelers, including NCR Plus residents returning to Manila, in compliance with the 
air travel restrictions imposed by the authorities. 
 
International and domestic flights to and from MANILA shall continue operating during the ECQ and heightened 
GCQ periods, subject to compliance with the travel restrictions and related travel protocols.  
 
We may have to reduce or cancel flights on certain routes as a result of the restrictions, and we will make the 
appropriate announcements on any adjustments once these are finalized.  
 
Please stay posted for any updates.  
 
Affected passengers may opt to: 
1. Rebook your flight to a later date; 
2. Convert your ticket to a Travel Voucher; 
3. Refund your ticket without penalties. 
(Terms and conditions apply) 
 
You may request any of the options via the MyPAL Request Hub at https://bit.ly/myPALRequestHub.  
 
We seek your patience and understanding. 
 
Thank you. 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FmyPALRequestHub%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1VFyz9-ReYM-Npv3T1mRz1pzUtuAogf66oJSiPJF-syLBm5FSYn2gEf4U&h=AT1zZ064D5FE_mB9VRjuKUoZhnPsrvFIxHy8GheHTUZGBHNTl52V6iTkK3zy2bgZ-Q4u8rWKbnJ_2prcnvEpciMaqaVmTyynNKb4s7VIixiRmn2CO4diJl1_GmApjDAA&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1FEMxGf4GO0Oj6I_AE4D3qEXN237v83h8a_7YNybR_HwzA72nsuiCOe7dJ-jqk36xydjE-0PT2kE8dWTs-mub87LA-0ZkhM_-3HkdRykxZ_fmobw9NmMGVPaVGvQKAAtV2DeJlaKwfUtfOcST9DEVWmDIgkypriDAyNW04GMUGn2wS

